

Office of the Governor Commonwealth of Massachusetts

State House • Boston, MA 02133 (617) 725-4000

Maura T. Healey Governor KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

April 9, 2024

The Honorable Michelle Wu 1 City Hall Square Boston, MA 02114

Dear Mayor Wu,

I am pleased to reappoint you as a member of the Advisory Commission on Local Government pursuant to M.G.L. Chapter 3, Section 62.

Before commencing your responsibilities, you must take an oath of office. The appointment will be void unless that oath is taken within three months of the date of this letter. Consistent with the statute, your term will expire on January 15, 2025.

Lieutenant Governor Driscoll and I appreciate your willingness to serve the Commonwealth in this capacity.

Congratulations on your appointment.

Sincerely,

Maura T. Healey

cc: Kimberley Driscoll, Lieutenant Governor

William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth William J. McNamara, Comptroller of the Commonwealth

Adam Chapdelaine, Executive Director of the Massachusetts Municipal Association